-+ 240 Mercer St. New York 10012 -

To:

Seymour Kaback,
president of

Mercer Arts Center,
240 Mercer Street,
New York City

Dear Sy

Here is the check for $3500 to cover the rent of the Kitchen from July 1
to December 31 1972. We agree to let you raise additional revenue from
renting out the Kitchen through July, August to September 15, when we
officially open the full sesone. Our activities during that time will be
coordinate with your needs. After September 15 we will take full charge?

in New York June 28 197?

of the space and all you interests will be negotiated through us.

Since we leave for California in mid July, we will be represented by
Shridhar Bapat, a major participant of our grant. In a matter of grave
importance, please, comtact Mr. Howard Wise, president of Electronic
Arts Intermix Inc.,2 West 13th Street,Rm.1011, New York, N.Y. 10011,

or us at the West Coast address, which we will give you before our

departure.

As you have noticed, the check is cashable only after July 10th, a fact,
we would like apologize for. The delay is due to money transactions.

We hope everything in this letter is in agreement with what we have

discussed, please comfirm the letter or else let us know.

Ygurs very truly
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Woody and’ Steind’ Vasulka



